## THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



President: CAMERON McGREGOR, MNZM Hon. Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: victoria@latta.co.nz

20 February 2014

Newsletter to Members

## **NEW ZEALAND DERBY LUNCHEON – Friday 28 February 2014**

**Attached** is an updated flyer for Carbine Club luncheon on the eve of the 2014 New Zealand Derby. Once again it is a great opportunity to hear from trainers and jockeys involved with the leading contenders in this year's New Zealand Derby.

Registrations have been slow to date. Please support the Club by attending the luncheon and you are of course welcome to bring guests with you. With the raffle for the sweepstake to be held on the Derby, there is even the opportunity to win some money! - as well as raising funds for disabled athletes and the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable Trust.

Please contact Irene Prouse at irenep@mcgregorbailey.co.nz or phone 09 378 8388.

## 21st ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT – Monday 3 March 2014

The Club's 21st Annual Golf Tournament will take place on the Monday after the New Zealand Derby luncheon at the Pakuranga Country Club. This day is the Club's main fundraiser for the Sir Denis Blundell Charitable Trust for the benefit of disabled athletes. Again, please support it and our fundraising efforts.

For those playing or attending the Golf tournament there are some amazing prizes on offer and it is always a super day which epitomises what the Carbine Club is about – sport, fellowship and friendship.

We look forward to seeing you at these functions.

Regards

Vicky Latta Secretary

**CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND**